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           28th February 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 

World Book Day: Thursday 7th March 2024 
 
To celebrate World Book Day on Thursday 7th March we would like all the children and staff to come to 
school in their pyjamas for the day, ready for a bedtime story!  It would be great if the children could also 
bring their favourite bedtime story with them to share during the day.  
 
As an extra special way to celebrate and promote World Book Day this year, Mrs McShane, our English 
lead will be organising some extra special reading activities through the day.  At present, we have planned: 
 

 An author visit for reception, Year 3 and 4 from Rachel Morrisroe 
Reception children will be exploring the book ‘The Yeticorn’.  As well as reading and a quiz the 
children will be making Yeticorn tails!  Please can we ask that each child if possible brings in a full 
toilet roll for this activity. 

 

 Stop, drop and read. The bell will ring at various intervals throughout the day and the children have 
to stop, grab a book (this could be their bedtime story if they have brought one) and take it 
anywhere in school to read. The children will be allowed to “stop, drop and read” in the staff room, 
the hall and even Mrs Badgers office through the day. The children will sit and read their chosen 
book in this area for a short time before returning back to the classroom to carry on with lessons. 
Stop, drop and read will take place a couple of times through the day. 
 

 Book scavenger hunt involving school staff around the building 
 

 Friends of Bunbury have also organised a competition for World Book day.  It is for the children to 
design a book cover for their favourite book and a book from their imagination. Children will be sent 
home with a sheet to complete the activity on which is £2 to enter. 

 
 
We look forward to seeing all your favourite bedtime reads. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
 
Nic Badger 
 
Principal of Bunbury Aldersey CE Primary School 
Executive Head Teacher for Rural Church Schools Academy Trust  
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